From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:32:17 PM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:27 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

NO I do not believe that these rate increases from Enbridge should be allowed. Why is it that
other utilities are decreasing rates but Enbridge is looking to increase? When is the bleed to

consumers going to stop?

Name: Denise Rumsey

acares S

Company:
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